



Holy Temple Christian Academy School Uniform Guidelines  
2023 - 2024 

The standard of dress at HTCA is designed to contribute positively to the students’ learning 
environment and to enforce our commitment to academic excellence and Christian values. 
Students should reflect good taste, cleanliness, neatness, and modesty in their daily 
appearance. The Uniform Guidelines are clearly states so that the parents can assist the 
students with being successful in meeting the school’s guidelines. 


Uniform Shirts  
Jazz It Up Print Shop

5403 N State 7 Tamarac, Fl. 33319  


Shirt Colors 
Kindergarten - Grade 5: Light Blue, Navy, & Gold.

Grade 6 - Grade 8: Red, Grey, & Hunter Green.

Grade 9 - Grade 12: Red, Grey, Black, & Hunter Green. 


Uniform Pants/Skirts 
Pants and skirts may be purchased from various retailers and uniform stores. 

Girls: Young ladies in all grade levels must wear skirts at knee length with an appropriate fit at the waist. 

Boys: Young men in all grade levels are to wear appropriately fitted pants at waist level with pant length 
past the ankle. A belt must be worn daily. Joggers, cargos, and denim pants are not permitted.


Uniform Pants/Skirts Colors  
Kindergarten - Grade 5: Navy Blue & Black.   

Grade 6 - Grade 12: Navy Blue, Khaki, & Black.   


Shoes

All learners are permitted to wear boats, loafers, and dress shoes (black and brown only). Learners may 
not wear shoes with open toes or exposed heels. Sneakers are only allowed for physical education (PE). 


Jackets/Sweaters

The only permitted jackets and sweaters are the official HTCA outerwear purchased via our uniform 
store. During temperatures lower than 70 degrees, all styles of outerwear are acceptable. Additionally, 
during colder months, thermal shirts and tights may be worn with uniform attire.  Thermal shirt and 
tight colors must align with our uniform colors. 


Hair

All hair is to be neatly groomed daily. Extravagant hairstyles are not permitted. All hair must be a natural 
color. 


Jewelry

It is suggested that all learners refrain from wearing excessive jewelry, as we are not responsible for the 
loss or damage of these items.   

Backpacks/Purses

Only clear/transparent backpacks and purses are permitted for the 2023/2024 academic year.  


